
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 ASPIRE SAFE TRUST RESPECT KIND PRIDE 

Dear Parents and Children,  

 

Welcome to Year 4 

 

Welcome to Year 4! We are pleased to be back in school and look forward to the year ahead together. You 

are invited to a year group meeting on Monday 11th September straight after school. During this meeting 

you will have a chance to meet us and we will discuss the routines and expectations for Year 4 and answer 

any questions you may have about the year ahead. Please do not worry if you cannot attend as we will make 

all information available on our school website.   

 

Reading: Every child will be allocated a reading book to take home. Reading books and records should be 

brought into school daily. Please read with your child at home and record it in their diary and we will do the 

same in school. 
 

Spellings/Homework: Children will be given weekly spellings and times tables to learn. Your child will receive 

an overview of their spellings and times tables at the beginning of each half term. There will be a spelling test 

and a multiplication test every Friday.  

 

Water bottles and snacks: It is important for your child to have a named water bottle in school every day. 

Water bottles should be filled with water only please and brought home at the end of the day to be cleaned 

and filled with fresh water ready for the following day. Children are free to bring in a healthy snack from 

home to eat at play time.  

 

P.E days:   

PE will be taught on a Monday and Friday this half term. Please send your child to school dressed in their PE 

kit on these days. PE kits should consist of a plain white t-shirt, black/dark blue shorts, dark joggers, school 

jumper or cardigan and trainers for outdoor games.  

 

Jewellery:  We ask that children do not wear any jewellery, including earrings, in school.  If your child has 

recently had their ears pierced and cannot take their earrings out, we ask that they wear simple studs and 

you provide plasters to cover them during their PE sessions. 

 

Residential: We will share information about the Y4 Delamere residential at a later date. 

 

If you have any worries or questions about the start of the year, please email the office and we will get in 

touch with you as soon as we can. We look forward to working with you this year in helping your children 

achieve their best. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Conheeney and Mrs Worsley 

 


